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The10,000 Voices’ initiative has been commissioned and funded by the Health and
Social Care Board and the Public Health Agency, to introduce a more patient focused
approach to shaping the way services are delivered and commissioned. It provides a
mechanism for patients not only to share their experience of the health services,
both positive and negative, but also to affect and inform change.

This is the Regional Report for the Unscheduled care phase.
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